
Dear Editor of World Journal of Gastroenterology,  

 

Please find the revised manuscript entitled “The Predictive Value of Biologic Blood 

Concentration on Endoscopic Inactivity in Inflammatory Bowel Disease” (Manuscript ID: 

59908) here attached. The authors are grateful for the valuable and helpful comments of 

the reviewers. According to the comments, we have made improvements of the 

manuscript as follows and resolved issues listed. 

 

1.List of Actions 

LOA1: We have increased one foundation grant named as No.2021ZA057. 

LOA2: We have refined and modified language in the results of abstract mainly and other 

parts slightly. 

LOA3: We have supplemented the “article highlights” section at the end of the main text. 

LOA4: We have supplemented figure2 “Target of Blood Concentration during Different 

Therapeutic Stages of Biologics” and the figure2 document named as image file. 

 

2.Responses to editor 

We have solved the issues listed by editors. (1) We have uploaded the approved grant 

application form(s) or funding agency copy of any approval document(s). (2) We have 

provided the original figure documents named as image file, table file. (3) We have 

prepared and arranged the figures using PowerPoint and word to ensure that all graphs 

or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor and uploaded the document in 

supplementary material. (3) We have written the “article highlights” section at the end of 

the main text. 

 

3. Responses to reviewers 

Thank you for supporting the manuscript entitled “The Predictive Value of Biologic Blood 

Concentration on Endoscopic Inactivity in Inflammatory Bowel Disease” (Manuscript ID: 

59908). Your encouragement would stimulate us to make more efforts to IBD research. 

 

We have made every effort to improve the quality of the manuscript. 

 

Thanks very much for your suggestions and looking forward to your responses.  
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